
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Notice of Solicitation of Public Comment 
State Route 162 Extension (Pellissippi Parkway) 

From State Route 33 (Old Knoxville Highway) to US 321/State Route 73 (Lamar Alexander Parkway) 
Blount County, Tennessee, PIN 101423.00 

The Tennessee Department of Transportation (TDOT) is issuing a public notice for the solicitation of public comments concerning the 
preparation of a Reevaluation of potential environmental impacts related to the extension of State Route (SR) 162 (Pellissippi Parkway) 
(I-140), from SR-33 (Old Knoxville Highway) to US 321/SR-73 (Lamar Alexander Parkway) in Blount County, Tennessee, in accordance 
with Title 23 of the Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) 771.129.  

The proposed project involves construction of a four-lane highway on new alignment that would extend SR-162 (Pellissippi Parkway) 
from the current terminus at SR-33 (Old Knoxville Highway) to US 321/SR-73 (Lamar Alexander Parkway), a distance of approximately 
4.9 miles. 

The Final Environmental Impact Statement (FEIS) was prepared pursuant to the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) and approved 
by the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) on September 10, 2015. Following approval of the FEIS, FHWA published a Notice of 
Availability for the FEIS in the Federal Register on September 18, 2015, and provided a 30-day review period, to close on October 19, 
2015. In response to requests to extend the review period to allow the public more time to review the FEIS, FHWA agreed to extend the 
review period by 30 days. The review period for the FEIS ended on November 18, 2015. The Record of Decision (ROD) was approved 
by the FHWA on August 31, 2017, confirming the FEIS. TDOT is currently developing right-way-plans for the project and is preparing a 
NEPA Reevaluation of the FEIS/ROD 

Updated concept plans are available on the project website at: https://www.tn.gov/tdot/projects/projects-region-1/pellissippi/pellissippi-
involvement.html.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Any comments regarding this public notice should be provided in writing and sent to the address below or by email to 
TDOT.Comments@tn.gov.  

Written statements should be submitted within 21 days after publication to the following address:  

Project Comments  
Attn: SR-162 Extension (Pellissippi Parkway), PIN 101423.00 

Tennessee Department of Transportation 
Suite 700, James K. Polk Building 

505 Deaderick Street, Nashville, TN 37243-0332 

TDOT is an Equal Opportunity Employer and does not discriminate on the basis of race, age, sex, religion, color, disability or national 
origin 

Mr. Stacy Weaver 
Tennessee Department of Transportation 
Region 1 Project Development Office 
7345 Region Lane 
Knoxville, TN 37914 
Office: (865) 594-2442 
Email: Stacy.Weaver@tn.gov  
 

 

Mr. Erick Hunt-Hawkins, Environmental Manager 
Tennessee Department of Transportation 
Environmental Division 
James K. Polk Building, Suite 900 
505 Deaderick Street 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-0332 
Office: (615) 253-5163 
Email: Erick.Hunt-Hawkins@tn.gov 

 
 

For other questions about the project, please contact: For further information regarding the NEPA 
Reevaluation, please contact: 
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